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Durham, North Carolina
Robert W. Bradshaw, Minister
E. Clifford Shoaf, Minister of Education

Morning WoORSHIP May 7, 1961 ELeveEn O’crock

(Let the people kneel or bow in silent prayer upon entering the Sanctuary)

THE PRELUDE  “Chorale Prelude on a Melody by Melchoir Vulpius”  Willan
TuaE CHoraL CaLL To WoORsHIP “With Grateful Hearts” Bach

With grateful hearts we all are met To eat the bread of gladness. The
ancient leaven now forget, And ev’ry thought of sadness. Christ Himself the
feast hath spread, By Him the hungry soul is fed, And He alone can feed
us. Hallelujah!

(The congregation will rise when the choir stands for the Call to Worship)
Hymn 4 “O Worship the King” Haydn
THE AprosTLES’ CREED
THE PraveEr AND CHORAL RESPONSE
THE ANTHEM “In Thee, O Lord, Have I Trusted” Handel

In Thee, O Lord, have I trusted, Let me not be confounded for ever; In-
cline Thine ear, O Lord, unto me, and save me. In Thee I put my trust,
in Thee have I trusted.

THE ResponsivE READING “The Judgment” Page 584
(Let the people stand immediately for the Reading)

TuE GLORIA PATRI

THE ScrIPTURE READING Isaiah 6:1-9

THE OFFERTORY ANTHEM “The Lord Is a Mighty God” Mendelssohn
The Lord is a mighty God and a mighty ruler over all false idols.

Tue DoxoLogy

Hywmn 279 “God of Grace and God of Glory” Hughes

THE SERMON “Prepare to Meet Thy God” The Minister

THEg CLosING PRAYER

Hymn~ 460 “Lord, Speak to Me” Bost

TuEe BenEepicTioN AND CHORAL RESPONSE

THE PosTLUDE “Epilogue” Gilbert



ALTAR FLOWERS

The Altar Flowers today are given in memory of Mrs. Lida Duke Angier, January
14, 1862 - May 30, 1958, by her children, Lida, John and Newton Angier.

NEW MEMBERS

We are happy to welcome Dr. and Mrs. George Hoffman, 944 Lambeth Circle, in-
to the membership of Duke Memorial Church. They come to us by transfer from the
Carrollton Methodist Church, New Orleans, Louisiana.

MOTHER’S DAY - RETIREMENT HOME OFFERING

Next Sunday is Mother’s Day and in our worship we shall be mindful of the bless-
ing of Motherhood even as we think of the particular mother who has meant so much
to our own life. It is appropriate that on this day we have opportunity to make an of-
fering for the support of those who in the later years of life are living in our Meth-
odist Retirement Home. You have received a leaflet that tells something of the good
work and good life going on there at the Home. You may use the special envelope in
the pew rack in which to make your contribution to this good work at the service next

Sunday.

OFFICIAL BOARD - QUARTERLY CONFERENCE

The regular meeting of the Official Board will be held Tuesday evening at 7:45 in
the church parlor. Following a brief Board meeting, the last Quarterly Conference of
the Conference year will be held with Dr. Barclift presiding. We hope all members of
the Board and of the Conference will be present.

METHODIST MEN TO MEET

The Methodist Men will meet Tuesday evening, May 9, at 6:15. Dr. James H.
Phillips of the Department of Religion, Duke University, will give an illustrated talk
on old and new Jerusalem.

WESLEYAN SERVICE GUILD BANQUET

The Wesleyan Service Guild will hold their annual banquet Monday, May 8, at
6:30 p.m. in the church. Rev. R. W. Bradshaw will be the speaker.



FAMILY NIGHT PROGRAM TONIGHT

At 5:30 promptly this evening we will begin another of our Family Night Fellow-
ship Programs for the whole church. Everyone is invited to bring a covered dish and
join us for the food, fun and rich Christian fellowship. Nursery care will be pro-
vided for pre-school children. The kindergarten, primary and junior children will have
a separate program following the meal. Along with the fellowship and welcoming the
new members, we will have a brief program on family activities for the summer.

YOUTH FELLOWSHIPS

Both the Senior and Junior High MYF groups will participate in the Family Night
Supper at 5:30 in the church basement. Fallowing the meal these groups will be ex-
cused to conduct their own programs,

The Senior MYF will leave on Friday afternoon at 4:00 from the church park-
ing lot for their retreat at Camp Don Lee. They will return on Sunday night. Those
who have not yet turned in their registration blank and fee must do so by tomorrow.

OTHER SCHEDULED EVENTS

Monday:
10:30 a.m. Circle 12B will meet in the home of Mrs. A. L. Aydlett, 2629
University Drive, with Mrs. Earl Brown as co-hostess.

Wednesday:
2:30 p.m. Primary Choir
3:30 p.m. Junior Choir
7:30 p.m. Prayer Meeting - Church Parlor

Thursday:
7:00 p.m. Scouts
7:30 p.m. Adult Choir Practice

Sunday:
8:45 a.m. Youth Choir Breakfast and Practice

THE DUKE MEMORIAL CHURCH SUMMER PROGRAM

Many families are now making plans for their children to attend the local day
camps, swimming classes, music instruction, resident camps, and vacation periods, so it
seems important to announce our church summer program in order that it may be in-
cluded in your planning. Vacation Church School will be conducted July 16 - 23.
Junior Day Camp will be held for our church boys and girls July 24 - 28 at Camp
Chestnut Ridge. The Senior and Junior High Youth Activities Week will be held July
9-14,



EvVENING SERVICE
Seven-Thirty O’clock

THE PRELUDE
TuEe CaLL T0o WorsHIP

(The congregation will rise when the choir stands for the Call to Worship)
Hywmn 47 “Softly Now the Light of Day” Parker
THEe PravER AND CHORAL RESPONSE
ORGAN INTERLUDE
THE ScripTURE READING Romans 12:1-21
THE OFFeErTORY DUET “Hark! Hark, My Soul!” Shelley

Misses Susan and Dede Proctor

THuE Doxorocy
Hymn 280 “Onward, Christian Soldiers!” Sullivan
THE SERMON “Transformed - Renewed” The Minister
TaEe CLosiNG Praver
Hymn 255 “Truehearted, Wholehearted” Stebbins
THE BENEDICTION AND RESPONSE

THE PosTLUDE

SUMMER CONFERENCES FOR ADULTS

Brochures and application blanks are now available in the church office for the
various summer conferences and training programs for adults. The Young Adult As-
sembly will be held at Camp Don Lee June 9 - 16. Family Camps will be held at
Camp Don Lee July 17-21 and at Camp Chestnut Ridge August 18-20. The annual
Leadership School will be held at Lake Junaluska July 30-August 11 for teacher train-
ing.

PARENTS PLEASE NOTE

Applications to Camp Don Lee and Chestnut Ridge are coming to the Board Office
rapidly this year and the choice weeks are now almost filled. It is strongly suggested
that your registration be sent in immediately in order to obtain the week of your choice.

.



